Good day,

I received the Public Hearing notice on a noise variance for Podium Sports Marketing In-Line
Marathon Median.

I wish to express my concern for allowing a variance to the sound level. First I believe that
7:45 am is too early on a Saturday for a noisy event. I get up very early Monday —Friday with
Saturday and Sunday being my only day I can get additional sleep.

I am against allowing a sound variance, even though you might say this is just one time, once
this occurs it will become practice, there so many events on Shepard road throughout the year
that I fear this will become common once one company gets approval.

If the times were later I would not object but this is just too early, 9am would be acceptable.

Thank you for your time.



